Laboratory Safety Short Course

There is a possibility of having a short course on lab safety in conjunc-
tion with the 1981 MACTLAC meeting at Carthage College. The course would
be taught by Norman Steere who is well-known as a consultant on lab safety.
The course would run for 1 day or 1 1/2 days immediately before or after
the MACTLAC meeting. There would be a charge of probably $25.00 to $50.00
and there would need to be a minimum of 25 participants. The Executive
Council of MACTLAC feels this is potentially a good opportunity for MACTLAC
members——the course would be geared specifically to the problems of safety
in undergraduate colleges; it would be less expensive than most safety
short courses; and there would be no extra travel expense.

If you would be interested in attending such a short course next year,
please fill out this form and leave it at the door.

‘Name

College

~Which schedule would you prefer?
Thursday morning to Friday noon (1 12 day, 4 sessions, arrive Wed. eve.)
Thursday noon to Friday noon (1 day, 3 sessions)

Saturday noon to Sunday noon (1 day, 3 sessions)



